

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: September 6, 2012

CONTACT: Kelly Coffey, Media and Public Relations Manager

Office: (860) 610-5701; kcoffey@connecticutchildrens.org

CONNECTICUT CHILDREN'S AWARDED PROCEEDS FROM 5^{TH} ANNUAL GERALD F. SOMMERS MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT

HARTFORD, Conn. – Connecticut Children's Medical Center has been awarded \$15,000 in proceeds from the 5th Annual Gerald F. Sommers Memorial Golf Tournament hosted by Allied Printing Services Charitable Foundation. More than 145 family members, friends and vendors of Allied Printing participated in this year's event, which was held on June 20 at the Topstone Golf Course in South Windsor.

"When our children were young, our family had the need to use Connecticut Children's Medical Center, and we were blown away on how professional and caring the staff were to our family. A lot of people don't realize that such a wonderful children's hospital is right here in our own backyard," said John Sommers, Sr. "Our family is forever grateful to Connecticut Children's and we are happy to support the good work that the hospital does for other children and their families."

Over the past five years, \$71,500 has been contributed from the Gerald F. Sommers Memorial Golf Tournament to support the programs and services at Connecticut Children's Medical Center. The annual event is dedicated in memory of Allied Printing CEO John Sommers' brother, who passed away suddenly in 2007. Allied Printing is a family-owned and operated, full service printing company located in Manchester.

Attached is a photo from the check presentation (from left to right): John Sommers, Jr., Allied Printing President; Betina Sommers, Allied Printing Executive Vice President of Administration; Caitlin Gadecki, Connecticut Children's Medical Center Foundation; John Sommers, Sr., Allied Printing CEO.

About Connecticut Children's Medical Center

Connecticut Children's Medical Center, the region's only academic medical center dedicated exclusively to the care of children, is committed to improving children's physical and emotional health through family-centered care, research, education and advocacy. Named one of America's Best Children's Hospitals by U.S. News and World Report, Connecticut Children's offers a full range of quality pediatric services at its hospitals in Hartford and Waterbury, NICUs

in Hartford and Farmington, Specialty Care Centers in Fairfield, Farmington, Glastonbury, Hartford and Shelton, and 11 other practice locations.

For more information, visit www.connecticutchildrens.org and connect with us on Twitter (@ctchildrens) and Facebook (www.facebook.com/connecticutchildrens).

###